CALL for POSTERS and Fellowship applications  
An announcement to undergraduates, graduate students and post-docs performing research in areas relating to the biomedical or pharmaceutical sciences

Poster Session at the 2018 R. Bryan Miller Memorial Symposium

Undergraduates, graduate students and post-docs performing research in the areas broadly related to the topics of the symposium are invited to submit abstracts for posters for presentation at a special poster session on the evening of Thursday, March 15 from 4:30pm-6:30pm. Posters will remain on display throughout the following day, Friday, March 16 from 8am-5:30pm.
Abstract submission instructions:

• Prepare an abstract, including presentation title, your name, your status (undergrad, grad student, post-doc), the name of your faculty sponsor, and your email address.  The abstract text itself should contain: (1) A sentence describing the objective of your research; (2) A brief description of your research method(s); (3) A summary of your research results; and (4) A concluding sentence.  It should not exceed 400 words.
• Submit the abstract by email (as a Word .doc (or .docx) file so that it can be incorporated into an abstract book) by Monday, February 26 to pchuda@ucdavis.edu . Include ‘Miller 2018’ in the subject line.

• The 2017 Miller Symposium Organizing Committee will select the posters to be displayed (we hope to accommodate everyone, but space is limited).

• A Best Poster Award will be chosen (only undergraduates and graduate students will be eligible for this award) and presented at the Symposium on Friday afternoon.

2018 Francesca Miller Undergraduate Research Award

The Francesca Miller Undergraduate Award will include a monetary prize. Applications are open to undergraduate students at UCD doing research in the areas broadly related to the topics of the symposium.
Application instructions:

• Prepare a brief (one- to two-page) description of current and proposed research.

• Provide a copy of your transcript and prepare a CV.

• Request two recommendation letters (one from your research advisor).

• All application materials must be submitted to Patricia Chuda 3rd Floor Rm. 328 by Monday, February 26
Note: Applicants for the 2017 Francesca Miller Undergraduate Award must submit an abstract for a poster that may be displayed at the Symposium Poster Session (see above) 

2018 R. Bryan Miller Summer Graduate Research Fellowship

The R. Bryan Miller Summer Graduate Fellowship will include 1 month of summer support and a monetary prize. It is open to graduate students at UCD doing research related to the topics of the symposium.

Application instructions:

• Prepare a brief (one-to two-page) description of current and proposed research.

• Provide a copy of your transcript and prepare a CV.

• Request two recommendation letters from faculty members familiar with your research (one must be from your research advisor).

• All application materials must be submitted as a single PDF file to Brad Wolf (bwolf@ucdavis.edu) by Monday, February 26
Note: Applicants for the 2017 R. Bryan Miller Summer Graduate Fellowship will be expected to submit an abstract for a poster that may be displayed at the Symposium Poster Session (see above)

Questions?  Please call Patricia Chuda at (530) 752-6357 email her at pchuda@ucdavis.edu
